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 H.E. Mr. Santosh Kumar Gangwar, Minister for Textiles and Special Envoy of 
Prime Minister of India to Tunisia paid a 2-day visit to Tunisia on 9 and 10 July 2015.  
He called on H.E. Mr. Beji Caid Essebsi, President of the Republic of Tunisia and 
handed over to him the invitation letter from Prime Minister of India to the 3rd India-Africa 
Summit which is scheduled to be held in October 2015 in New Delhi.  Minister Gangwar 
conveyed Government of India’s condolences of the Government of India to the 
Tunisian government on the recent terrorist attack that took place in Tunisia and 
reiterated India’s solidarity with Tunisia in this time of trouble.  An exchange of views on 
other issues of mutual interest also took place.  The President expressed his 
satisfaction that Prime Ministyer had sent a Special Envoy to Tunisia to convey the 
invitations of India’s leaders to Tunisia. 
 
 Minister Gangwar also called on H.E. Mr. Taieb Baccouche, Foreign Minister of 
the Republic of Tunisia to whom he handed over the invitation letter from H.E. Mrs. 
Sushma Swaraj, External Affairs Minister of India. 
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